
Dear biologist and naturalist volunteers, 

On Saturday, May 7, Low Tide Day in Cowichan Bay comes around again.  

 

We are again asking your help in sharing your knowledge and enthusiasm with the 

children and families who participate in the beach seine and the quadrat survey.  The 

science activities will be at Kil-pah-las Beach in Cowichan Bay from 11:00 to 12:30, 

followed by a free lunch and great music. 

I hope you can come and maybe bring others -- it's always fun and a great chance to share 

your knowledge and your enthusiasm for environmental protection. If you come with 

non-biologist friends, they can help with the community beach cleanup that takes place at 

the same time until we all meet up for lunch and music.   This will be our 18th year and 

we know that Low Tide Day has led many young people to a new appreciation of the 

intertidal and near-shore environment and to an interest in science. 

Contact me if you have any questions and please let me know you are coming.  Please 

pass this invitation along to your colleagues and friends. 

Thanks, 

John 

 

--  

John Scull 

(h) 250-746-6141 

(c) 250-715-5261 

www.cowichanestuary.ca 

www.naturecowichan.net 
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